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Dear Parents and Carers 

Panto Time!                         

To tie in with our topic of fairy tales this half term, we would normally take the Year 2 children to see the 

Pantomime at a local theatre. This year, as we are unable to do this, we have managed to source a live theatre 

performance that we will be able to watch in the safety of our own classrooms in our class bubbles. The 

pantomime will be ‘Cinderella’ and we will be watching the live performance on Wednesday 16th December at 1pm. 

The show is approximately 90 minutes long and therefore we will be able to go home at the usual times on that 

day.  

The cost of this performance works out at approximately £2.50 per child. We appreciate that some families 

might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in 

such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Dreckmann in confidence to discuss whether some 

suitable arrangements can be made to reduce or cover the cost of your child’s participation. Although the 

contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that the school could not bear any of the cost of these visits 

without reducing its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs and it 

is therefore probable that the visits could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to 

contribute. We also need to stress that if a family was unable to contribute, and the live performance were still 

to proceed, no child within the year group for whom the experience is intended will be disadvantaged and left 

out of the activity. 

PTA Fundraising  

The children have been busy making 2021 calendars that we usually sell at our Christmas Fair. To help the PTA 

raise funds for the school, please could you send in send in a voluntary contribution of £2.00 and we will send 

your child’s calendar home before the end of term.  

Many thanks for your continued support.  

Mrs Sugden, Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Tilling & Miss Miles 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>  

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………………… Class ……………………………………………………………………… 

*I enclose £4.50 (£2.50 for the Live Pantomime and £2.00 for the Calendar) 
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